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New Board Members Elected 
By Randy Simpson 

The annual Andover 
Glen Homeowner’s 
meeting was held on 
Monday, September 
12, and at that meeting 
3 new board members 
were elected. The new 
board members are: 
Carie Eisenburg, Amy 
Ortiz, and Bob Stracy. They replace outgoing 
board members Anne Stellmon, Carl Miller, 
and Randy Simpson. The exact board positions 
of the new members will be determined at the 
October AG Board meeting.  
 
A Note of Thanks to Outgoing 
Board Members 
By Randy Simpson 

A special note of thanks is in order for 
outgoing AG Board members Anne Stellmon, 

Carl Miller, and 
Randy Simpson.  
Anne served 
faithfully as 
secretary for 6 
years and was 
instrumental in 
heading up the 

efforts on the essential task of the AG 
Covenants and By-Law restatements.  These 
documents will serve the Association for many 
decades in to the future.  Carl served for 3 
years, and was the friendly face of the 
Welcoming Committee for much of that time. 
Randy served for 9 years and was involved in 
several projects including the creation and 
editing of the Andover Glen Gazette, the 

creation of a set of specific guidelines for how 
the covenants were to be enforced, and he 
assisted with the efforts to restate the 
Covenants and By-Laws.  
 
All three of these outgoing board members as 
well as all past and present board members 
should be thanked for the service they’ve 
provided and continue to provide.  Without 
their volunteer efforts, the AG Homeowner’s 
Association would be forced to hire a private 
management company, resulting in a much 
more impersonal touch in conducting the 
business of the Association, not to mention 
much higher annual dues for all AG 
homeowners. 
 
Again, thank you past and present 
board members for your service to our 
neighborhood! ~ 
 
A Passing of the Pen 
By Randy Simpson 

It’s been my pleasure to have served as the 
Editor of the Andover Glen Gazette during 
these past 9 years, and it’s really hard to 
believe it’s been that long. But the time has 
come to pass the pen to someone new and that 
someone will be newly elected AG Board 
Member Amy Ortiz.  Amy has a strong 
background in graphics and print layout work 
and I have no doubt that she will take the 
Gazette to a new level of quality. From time to 
time I may even continue to submit an article 
when a topic or issue strikes my interest.  So, 
while I pass the Gazette baton on to a new 
editor and new energy, I can promise—for 
better or worse—you probably haven’t heard 
the last word from me. ~ 
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Neighbor to Neighbor 
Services and stuff for sale, cheap! 

Baby Sitting& Odd Jobs: Red Cross Certified, 
12th Grade, neighborhood Babysitter.  Will also 
do odd jobs like house sitting, dog sitting, 
watering plants. Very Responsible.  Shannon 
Guerra, 303-766-0464. 
For Sale:  Foosball Table (barely used) $80, 
Pool Table (like new) $650, Oscillating Fan 
$10, Exercise Machine $120.  Call Linda, 303-
248-6213 

 
 
  

 Reminder: The next Monthly Andover Glen 
Andover Glen Homeowner’s Board Meeting will be held on Wednesday, 
Association Board MembersOctober 19, 2011 at 7:00 p.m. at Shalom  

Park.  All AG residents are welcome and Nannette Almon, Vice President    7-479-8072 
encouraged to attend. Dick Moore, Treasurer   400-8987 
   Debra Jones, Social             690-9459 

Derrick Laughlin, N. Watch       720-379-4616 
Dave Estes, Architectural    766-9166 
Pete O’Meara    680-1690 
Amy Ortiz     627-4761 
Carie Eisenburg    956-2967 
Bob Stracy     374-1133 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


